

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back we hope you have had a lovely Easter break and are looking forward to another great term.

School Term Dates

- Back to Nursery Monday 12th April •
- Bank Holiday Monday 3rd May
- Break up for half term Friday 28th May
- Return to Nursery Monday 7th June

If there is anything we can help you with or anything else you would like to know please contact us by ringing our school office or emailing Nursery at gis.nursery@schools.sunderland.gov.uk Don't forget to sign up to MarvellousMe to find out more about how your child is doing in school. Ask class teachers for unique code reminders.



Please Help

As you know we love to learn inside and outside of the Nursery.

Hopefully the weather will start to get warmer. You may need to apply sun cream before your child's session. The weather is still very unpredictable and it would be a

real help if you could provide your child with the following;

- A spare change of clothes
- Wellington boots.
- A waterproof jacket.

Please help your child to be independent when dressing themselves.

Laces can be very tricky to do and it can be frustrating when they have to wait for help from an adult. Velcro is much easier and your child can be more independent.

Rhyme of the Month

April I hear thunder



May The house of the three bears



Donations

We need some pans and utensils for our mud kitchen.

Any donations welcome.





Nursery Topic

For our topic this term we will be looking at the story of The Three Little Pigs. This term we are looking at different animals that might live on a farm. We will also be looking at different homes and materials used to build.

